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William Ethridge, AICP
Director of Planning & Zoning
Westtown Township

1039 Wilmington Pike

West Chester, PA 19382

Re: Zoning Hearing Board Application
Of Nathan L. Bump & Cheryl V. Bump
1106 Cardinal Drive, West Chester, PA 19382
Our File No.: 019101-R-1

Dear Mr. Ethridge:

With regard to the above referenced application to the Westtown Township
Zoning Hearing Board, | am enclosing the following:

1. Eleven (11) copies of the Zoning Hearing Board Application;
2, Twelve (12) full size copies of the Variance Plan; and

3. My clients’ check No. 327 in the amount of $850.00 made payable to
Westtown Township representing the application fee.

Attached to the Zoning Hearing Board Application are a Zoning Narrative, a copy
of the Deed for the property, a copy of a printout from Chesco Views showing the
property outlined in red, an 11” x 17” copy of the Variance Plan and copies of the
building drawings including floor plans and elevations.

As we discussed yesterday, this is an application for a variance from the side
yard setback requirements for an accessory structure. The Accessory Building referred
to in the Zoning Narrative has no kitchen facilities and is therefore not an accessory
dwelling, but rather an accessory structure.
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Per our discussion and the information which you provided, | understand that this
matter will be scheduled for a Planning Commission meeting to be followed by a
hearing before the Zoning Hearing Board.

We did ascertain that the height of the existing dwelling is 18 feet. Itis 19.5 feet
to the top of the chimney, however, my reading of the ordinance indicates that the
chimney is not counted. In any event, the height of the proposed accessory structure is
slightly less than the height of the existing dwelling.

| understand that you will notify me as to the date and time of the Planning
Commission meeting and the Zoning Hearing Board meeting.

Thank you very much for your kind assistance with this matter.

Very truly yours,
[ >t @mo\
DONALD T. PETROSA

DTP/dmo
Enclosures:

cc: Nathan L. Bump & Cheryl V. Bump (Via-Email)



